



July 23, 2012

Mr. Andrew Weiss National Championship Tennis, Inc. 315 King Street, Apt. 4H Port Chester, NY 10573

Dear Mr. Weiss,

I want to thank you for your generous donation of a Head Tennis bag for Friends of Karen's 18th Annual Children's Corporate Challenge Golf & Tennis Classic on July 30th at the Sleepy Hollow Golf Club, honoring Louis J. Margan, Kenneth Weiss and Deborah Gorman. We are so very grateful to them for all they have done to help our critically-ill children and their families.

Parents quickly become overwhelmed by fears and uncertainty about their child's illness. Income plummets when a parent must stop working to care for their child – just as the child's medical bills begin to soar. By providing essential financial assistance and caring emotional support, Friends of Karen makes daily life as manageable as possible for our families, keeping them strong, stable and together during this most turbulent time in their lives.

"There's not a day that I don't think of you all and thank you all for being there during our most difficult, challenging times. The support Friends of Karen provided to us was just incredible." Meghan's mom

You can be sure that your generous support of the Children's Corporate Challenge Golf & Tennis Classic will have an immediate and tangible impact on the quality of life for our families. Thank you for being part of our critical safety net.

Sincerely,

Executive Director

Many Haules—Westches

Lon your ambinued

help-we so appreciate it is Westchester Headquarters 118 Titicus Road

P.O. Box 190

Purdys, NY 10578

Long Island Office 21 Perry Street

Port Jefferson, NY 11777 (631) 473-1768

> New York City Office 116 East 16th Street New York, NY 10003 (212) 308-1378

www.friendsofkaren.org www.facebook.com/friendsofkaren